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1 December 2021 
 
 
Dear Ms McLaughlin,  
 
LIVERPOOL CITY COUNCIL: INTERVENTION 
 
I am writing to let you know that the Secretary of State has decided to increase your daily fee 
from £700 to £1100. This is in line with the arrangements the Department has announced today 
for the statutory intervention in Slough Borough Council. He has requested that Liverpool City 
Council backdate this uplift to the start of the intervention. There is no change to the maximum 
number of 150 working days that you can work in the first year of intervention without his prior 
approval.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued hard work to support this 
intervention, and for your commitment to improving the performance of Liverpool City Council. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CATHERINE FRANCES  
 

DIRECTOR GENERAL, LOCAL GOVERNMENT AND PUBLIC SERVICES 
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https://questions-statements.parliament.uk/written-statements/detail/2021-12-01/hcws435

